THE CANAVAN FAMILY
REACHING NYC

MARCH 2024 PRAYER LETTER
Dear praying friends,

Greetings from the Bronx! Another young lady accepted Christ last month here in NYC! We are
thankful to serve the Lord and see lives changed and souls saved!

In our last prayer letter, we mentioned we were planning to do the remodeling for our new building
in three phases. Once we got the keys to the building and began to do some demolition, it became
apparent that we would have to do it all before we could move in. The previous tenants of the space
we are renting built a lot of things incorrectly. We ended up having to completely remove and
rebuild everything. These were unforeseen expenses, but we are so thankful that God has already
begun to provide for some of these costs. Praise the Lord for those who have come to help with the
work and those that have already given financially towards the extra costs of the whole remodel.
Between men in our church with expertise and others from churches within a few hours drive, we
have been able to do most of the labor at minimal costs. Thankfully, our landlord is putting in a new
HVAC system and that was a great surprise. We were originally planning for a renovation budget of
$10,000 but we now believe it will be closer to $33,000 once everything is finished. We are so
thankful for those who have given and we have $25,000 of that already come in! Would you join us
in praying that we can get moved in before Easter and under this new budget? If you live in the
Northeast and would be interested in helping with flooring, we could use some help these next
couple of weeks.

We wanted to say thank you so much for those who purchased everything needed for our kids class!
We are so thankful for your investment and generosity! As the new kids class is framed and drywall
is going up this week, it is exciting to think about all of the lives that will be transformed in this new
space. Last week when we were in front of our old location, a lady walked by and excitingly said our
new location is very close to where she lives, and she can’t wait until we open so she can come.
Our new space is 3 times the size of our current place and we are praying that we will be able to
see more souls come to Christ and lives changed as a result of this. There are many here in NYC
that are receptive to the Gospel, and they just need people to share God and His love with them.
Would you pray about coming to NYC and helping in the ministry?

Easter is approaching fast, and we are excited to give tracts and invitations to our Easter services
at the new location. Would you pray that we will be completely done with the renovations and moved
in by Easter? What a great way to start our kids class with teaching them all about Easter, the
resurrection of Jesus Christ! Pray with us that children (including our girls) will give their lives to
the Lord! Thank you once again for your faithful prayers and support!

His for New York City,
Jon, Amber, Ellyanna, Makayela & Johanna Canavan
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